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It's in my opinion that the state and federal government need to address the larger 

issue of mental health services and the lack of support for those in mental distress. 

The second amendment is very clear the right to bear arms shall not be infringed 

upon. The second amendment was never written for enjoyment or for hunting. It's 

intention was to arm the American citizens with the ability to defend themselves from 

tyranny from abroad and from within. 


